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14 March 2019

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No. 23 s. 2019

TO - ALL REGIONAL SCOUT DIRECTORS, COUNCIL SCOUT
EXECUTIVES, AND OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE

SUBJECT : ADDENDUM TO NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM NO. 21,
S. 2019 DATED FEBRUARY 28, 2019 REGARDING THE PRINTING
OF LOCAL COUNCIL OFFICIAL RECEIPTS (ORs)

In addition to the above subject memorandum, the following REPEALING CLAUSE is hereby
adopted and reads as follows:

"This memorandum, in effect, supersedes National Office Memorandum No. 51,

s. 2015, dated August 12, 2015, re: Newly Printed Official Receipts (ORs) for BSP
Local Councils.”

For your information, guidance, and compliance.
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